
Literacy

Suggestions of ways you can support your child at home: 
- Share books together
- Talk about events and principle characters in stories and suggest how 

a story may end.
- Support your child with recognising their name and other familiar 

logos/signs. 

In Literacy this half-term, we will be 
sharing these books together:

The Very Hungry Caterpillar
The crunching munching caterpillar
Life Cycle of a butterfly
Superworm
Spinderella
Aaaarrggh, spider!
The Tiger Who Came to Tea

Maths

In Maths this half-term, the 
children will be learning about 
sequencing, positional language, 
2D and 3D shapes!

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths:  
- Talk about and explore 2D and 3D shapes. What shapes can you 
find in your home?
- To understand positional language (without gestures). Where is 
the bear sitting? (Under, on, behind, in, next to) 
- Describe a sequence of events, using words such as ‘first’, ‘then’.

Nursery
Learning Overview

Summer 1 

Topic
Our topic for this half-term is 
‘Animals’. We will be learning 
about, Minibeasts, pets, farm 
animals and zoo animals.

Extra Information

Class Trip – Friday 9th May 2025 to Hopefield Animal Sanctuary. Your child must be accompanied 
by an adult.

Please send in a photo of any pets you have at home for your child to share with us. They can be 
emailed to the office and I will print them off for you.

Save the date – Tiger Tea Party – Tuesday 20th May  (One adult). Time -11am Start

Thank you for your support
Mrs Coles


